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DECEMBER EVENTS
(In Village Hall unless otherwise stated) 

To book the Village Hall call Jeanette on 07715256727

THE VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE 
INVITES  YOU  TO

A CHRISTMAS GATHERING 
Friday 14th December 7-9pm

At Wrelton Village Hall! 
FESTIVE NIBBLES FESTIVE DRINKS

FESTIVE QUIZ FESTIVE MUSIC
Come and enjoy our village 

get-together to celebrate the time of year. 

A box will be left for anyone wishing to contribute to the Pickering Food Bank. Non perishable 
items including Christmassy things for children which can include non-food items, gloves, hats, 

scarves, hot water bottles etc. 
Also a box will be provided for contributions to the Village Hall funds

Best wishes to everyone for the forthcoming celebrations and thank you for 
reading and contributing to the Wrambler newsletter. 

Thank you to Jan, Bathsheba, Ian, Susan and Peter for delivering the Wrambler 
throughout the year and to our advertisers, sponsors and anonymous donators 

for their continued support
This year our old printer spluttered its last jet of ink and collapsed! 

I approached HPE Printers in Pickering and they very generously agreed a 
good price for 100 printed and folded copies of the Wrambler so thanks to 

Steve and Jill and all who work there! 
best wishes, Tony Miller

MERRY CHRISTMAS 2018
TO ALL WRELTONIANS 

EVERYWHERE

Day Date Time Event

Sun 2nd 10:00-11:00 Coffee and Conversation
Mon 3rd 7:00-9:00 Private Booking
Tue 4th 10:00-4:00 Woodcarvers
Tue 4th 5:45-7:45 Fitness Classes
Wed 5th 7:00-8:30 General Yoga 
Sun 9th 10:00-11:00 Coffee and Conversation
Mon 10th 7:00-9:00 Private Booking
Mon 10th 7:00-9:00 First Responders
Tues 11th 10:00-4:00 Woodcarvers
Tues 11th 5:45-7:45 Fitness Classes
Wed 12th 7:00-8:30 General Yoga 
Thur 13th 7:30-9:30 Camera Club
Fri 14th 7:00.... Christmas at Wrelton
Sat 15th 9:30-11:00 Private Booking
Sun 16th 10:00-11:00 Coffee and Conversation
Mon 17th 7:00-9:00 Private Booking
Tues 18th 10:00-4:00 Woodcarvers
Tues 18th 5:45-7:45 Fitness Classes
Wed 19th 7:00-8:30 General Yoga 



Defibrillator Fund Raising
Defibrillator Fund Raising – target £2,750.00
The fund for the Defibrillator has now reached £1,792.00 following 
money raised through the raffle at the Buck Inn, thank you Barbara 
and Scott, and from the Harvest Supper the fund  received a donation 
from the Brass Band and the proceeds from the  raffle.  Another thank 
you to Ryedale Lions who donated £100.00

“Yet again we’ve had a very successful Harvest Weekend!

A full house of sixty friends old and new from the village confidently stepped across 
the newly resurfaced car park to enjoy an evening of eating, drinking and a bit of 
community singing at our annual Harvest Supper.  We sat in a beautifully decorated 
Hall at tables with dazzlingly white brand new tablecloths, on our lovely new 
upholstered chairs ( promise this is the last mention of the chairs). 
We shared a mountain of delicious food and enjoyed being entertained by Charity 
Brass. Everyone even smiled whilst digging deep to buy raffle tickets! 
The perfect recipe for a brilliant evening.
Thanks to everyone’s generosity we raised £130 for village hall funds and a 
phenomenal £360 towards the defibrillator.
So, thank you to everyone who cooked and provided the food, decorated the room 
and sold and bought raffle tickets. Also, of course, to all who helped clear it all away 
and especially to Katie and Erica who washed up nearly seventy place settings and 
assorted serving dishes with no casualties except wrinkly fingers. As a special reward 
we’ve said they can do it again next year!

Now, tidy up day on Saturday had a slightly different vibe. 
Did it rain? Just a bit! Did it stop play? Nah!  
Outside, we still managed to do a good bit of weeding and we’ve made a good start 
with redesigning Elsie’s garden. We also did some deep cleaning inside in preparation 
for next years decorating in the downstairs room.  But most importantly twenty or 
so of us managed to finish off the food with only a few additional quiche and apple 
something’s taken away for Sunday lunches.

A huge thanks to everyone who helped despite the awful weather, and to those 
who’ve pledged to do some of the other jobs when the weather permits.”

Jan Firth - Village Hall Committee

Santa is on his way to Wrelton with the Lions
Santa and his ‘little helpers’ will be touring the towns and 
villages of north Ryedale over the next few weeks.
They are due in Wrelton on 
Monday 3rd December at around 6.30pm. 
The Ryedale Lions will be collecting door to door to provide 
financial help to those in our community who need it most.

Chris Halstead Oil, Heating & Plumbing Services 
 All general plumbing

Bathrooms, Tiling and kitchens fitted 
Oftec  Registered Oil Technician & City Guilds qualified Plumbing engineer

Ivydene Cottage, Wrelton.
Home: 01751 477 918 or Mobile: 07974 813 085

Appeal for Donations!
Last year there was an appeal in the village for items for the Food Bank in Pickering. 
This year a collection box will be in place from Saturday 1st December at the village 
hall. 
The following items are needed: Tea, coffee, milk, dried pasta or rice, cereals, tinned 
foods e.g. corned beef, fish etc and tinned veg. or fruit, sugar, biscuits, jam, marmalade 
- anything which is non-perishable. Also required are essential non-food items such as 
toiletries and hygiene products. 
“Christmas can be a difficult time of year for anyone, but for people living in poverty this time of 
year can present its own difficulties”   - The Trussell Trust who run the foodbank in Malton 
(of which the Methodist Chapel in Pickering collection point is part of). 
As was stated last year:
This is a non political & non religious action just a response to where we 
find parts of the community to be. 
Details of Ryedale Foodbank can be found at:www.ryedale.foodbank.org or 
www.trusselltrust.org
The Village Hall can be accessed when events are held there (see the back page of the 
Wrambler) and the cut-off date for donations will be Monday 17th December. 
All donations will be sent to Pickering or Malton.
Thank you for any help you can give! 

HARVEST SUPPER AND TIDY-UP DAY 
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